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March 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Year 8 Report 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank students, parents and carers for their support during the 
recent KS4 options selection process.  
 
Year 8 look forward to taking part in the Founders Day Church Service on Wednesday 29th April this 
year, details of this event will be sent in the near future. 
 
Please find attached to this email, your child’s second of three academic reports.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this report or have any other queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me or your child’s tutor. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs H Blackmore  
Head of Year 8 
 
 

 

 

 

 


